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20th May 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are sorry to inform you that in the coming academic year, we can no longer continue 

the provision that Mrs Hagger has led this year. We have considered all possibilities for the 

new academic year, but financial pressures mean we cannot continue to include this 

class in our structure.   

We are so pleased with the education that Mrs Hagger and the adults who have worked 

alongside her have provided this year and feel that the children involved have all 

benefitted from being a part of it. A lot has been learned from this and it will be used to 

inform and further strengthen our SEND provision across the school.   

Please be assured that for the remainder of the school year, we will ensure that the 

children have lots of opportunities to visit new classes and build relationships with the 

adults and children that they will be working with.  

Mrs Watts and Mrs Dye will be available at drop off time tomorrow morning and there is 

the option to book a telephone conversation with Mrs Watts on Friday if there is anything 

further you wish to discuss. Please contact the school office if you wish to take up the offer 

of a telephone conversation.  

We will be communicating the new class information to all parents when the children 

begin their transition sessions on Thursday 6th June.  

Yours sincerely,  
 

                                                           
 

Stephen Snelson Rachel Watts 

Executive Headteacher Head of School 


